
Dear Students 

 

A very warm welcome to a new academic year (2024-25) filled with hope, potential, and 

possibilities! As you enter this phase of your education, commencing from the 15th of April, 

2024,remember that each day is a chance to learn, grow, and make meaningful contributions to your 

own journey and the world around you. 

 

Embrace the challenges that come your way, for they are opportunities in disguise. Cultivate a spirit 

of resilience, curiosity, and collaboration as you navigate through your studies and extracurricular 

pursuits. And always remember, the journey is just as important as the destination.We shall soon 

put up on the website the streams allotted to you as per the first cut off. 

 

Here’s to a fantastic year ahead! 

 

Warm regards 

Principal 

Hansraj Model School 


